Licensing Applications Officer,
Brent Civic Centre,

Engineers Way,

Wembley HA9 OF]

Re: Granting licensable activity -24 hour retail sale of alcohol-
at

154 Ealing Road
Wembley
HAOQ 40L

Dear Sir/ Madam,

It is with great astonishment that we hear that another potential
business on Ealing Road has requested permission to sell alcohol in
very close proximity to Sidneys, a premise with which the local
community have had continuing problems which are still not fully
resolved.

Already the area is blighted by the sight of drinkers using alcohol in the street, threatening
our daughters, littering and vomiting, and

throwing their cans and bottles wherever they use them. Often we have

to call the police when disorderly behaviour occurs in One Tree Hill
Open Space and the entrance to the public space at the top of our

road. The drinkers have turned the once quiet suburban street into an
inner city nightmare.

To consider another licence for another business premises within less
than a few hundred meters of the above mentioned premise (Sidneys) will
not only bring further problems to the area but greatly increase

public disorder, public hygiene and the constant fouling of the

street.

Ealing Road has so many alcohol abusers and alcohol providers that to

increase capacity for more of this would be indeed very detrimental

and it is hard to imagine that a considerate council would even contemplate this. I urge you
to not only refuse this application but

to consider the current licensing agreements of the premises already

in business.

Ealing Road will never improve whilst alcohol is so readily available
and the downward spiral of public nuisance (openly urinating, fear and
potential harm for frail citizens and gatherings of men drinking and
loitering).

Yours




